OGDEN P. CONFER

HUBBARD MILLING COMPANY
MANKATO, MINNESOTA 56001

January 22, 1988
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Dr. Henry Blackburn P
School of Public Health

University of Minnesota

611 Beacon Street SE

Minneapolis, MN 55455

Dear Henry:
Thank you so much for your kind note of January 1l4th. I
was sorry that I didn't have a chance to visit with you at

the last board meeting and to catch up on your activities.

I'm getting along well. Today I started driving, which
helps the morale a great deal.

I've been very lucky, Henry. I was familiar with t-PA and
was the first person in Mankato to have it administered at
the hospital. The staff was well trained and I credit the
early use of that drug with producing very little damage.
I guess I'll now have to keep on my "soapbox" about not
procrastinating when an attack comes.

Hope everything's going well with you.

Cordially yours,

Ogden P. CZfer
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